
 
 

 

September 1, 2025 
Sc. No. 18738 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
 
Sub: IT security incidence at Jaguar Land Rover Automotive Plc, UK, (“JLR”), a material 

subsidiary of Tata Motors Limited (“the Company”) 
 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI Listing Regulations’), we wish to inform you that the Company has been 
informed by JLR, about the captioned subject. 
 
In this context, the statement release by JLR is appended below:  
 

"We are working at pace to resolve global IT issues impacting our business. We will provide an 
update as appropriate in due course." 

 
We will provide requisite disclosure as and when received from JLR and request you to take the 
aforesaid information on records. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Tata Motors Limited 
 
 
 
Maloy Kumar Gupta  
Company Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 
 

BSE Limited 
First Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No.C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400 051 
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